
1

From: Deborah Bordeau 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 1:41 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the guidelines.  

I fully endorse the submission made by OUR PLACE and would like to add that the lack of consultation with Tasmanians 
is totally unacceptable. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Genuine consultation on this contentious issue should be driven through an opportunity for all Tasmanians to vote. A 
democratic approach will empower Tasmanians and provide a true reflection of public opinion (and a more amenable 
community, whatever the result). A dictatorial approach only creates hostility. 

Yours faithfully, 

Deborah Bordeau 
 




